Pebruary 24, 1966

Dear Mrs. Thompsons:

Through Governor Hughes, I have learned
that you will celebrate your ninety-fourth
birthday on March 2.

On this happy occasion, I am delighted to
join your family and friends in extending
to you hearty congratulations and warm

greetings.
Both Mrs. Johnson and I hope that the future

will bring you many blessings and an abund-
ance of joy and satisfaction.

Sincerely,

4

Mrs. Lewis 8. Thompson
Brookdale Farm

P. O, Box 549

Red Bank, New Jersey
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CC: Mrs. Roberts
Central Files/Mr. James Moyers
Miss Hasek

cc: Honorable Richard J. Hughes
Governor of New Jersey




